
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

13 January 2023 

 

Notice of Amendment to the HKD Savings Account Interest Payment Cycle 

and “General Information” 

 

Please be informed that with effect from 31 January 2023 (“Effective Date”), Bank 

of China (Hong Kong) Limited (“the Bank”) will amend the interest payment cycle 

of HKD Savings accounts, from every 6 months to every month. The interest 

accrued for December 2022 will be credited on 31 January 2023.  

 

With effect from the Effective Date, the Bank’s relevant provisions under the 

“General Information” will also be amended as a result of the aforesaid. Please find 

below the details of the amendments. 

 

Summary of amendments Amendment details  

Modify the description of 

interest payment listed on 

P.3 and P.5 of “General 

Information” 

 

1. Paragraph 16 under Account Operation section 

(P.3) is amended :  

Interest will be credited to HKD and foreign 

currency savings accounts monthly. 

2. Paragraph 2 under Hong Kong Dollar Savings 

Account section (P.5) is amended : 

 Interest accrues daily over a 365-day year. Interest 

is credited monthly. In case of closure of an 

account, generally interest will be calculated and 

accrued up to the day preceding the day on which 

the account is closed. For details of interest 

calculation arrangement, please consult our staff. 

 

For enquiry, please contact our staff or call our Personal Customer Service Hotline 

at (852) 3988 2388 or Corporate Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2288. 

  

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

 

Note:  

1. The amendments above shall be binding on customers if the customers continue 

to maintain the account(s) with the Bank or use any of the Bank’s banking, 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

financial or other services on or after the Effective Date. If customers do not 

accept the amendments, the Bank may not be able to continue to provide 

services to customers. Should customers have any enquiry/response, please 

contact our staff or call our Personal Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 

2388 / Corporate Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2288. 

2. Customers can also download this customer notice from the Bank’s website on 

or before 28 February 2023 and customers may not be able to access or 

download such customer notice thereafter. 

3. The new version of the “General Information” will be available on our website 

(www.bochk.com) from the Effective Date and will be displayed in our branches 

from 31 January 2023. Hard copy thereof can also be obtained at our branches 

upon request.  

4. Should there be any discrepancy between the English and Chinese version of this 

customer notice, the Chinese version shall prevail. 


